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NEXT MEETING: Saturday, February 3rd, 2016 - 6:00pm at Jack Putnam’s Shop 1215 Hancock 
Rd 28; Bluffton (fourth house east of Anderson Tractor Supply), Phone: (419) 306-3966. 

 

 

   

Meeting called to order by President Jim Ballmer at Jack Putnam’s garage with 19 members and 1 
guest.  Treasurer and Secretary Reports were given. 
 
Election: 
Jack Putnam was elected President.  Bob Torbet was elected Vice President.  Gary Nau was elected 
Secretary.  Jack Putnam was elected Treasurer. 
 
Earl Peters announced a tour to the Age Of Steam Roundhouse.  Current plan is for Saturday May 
14th at 10am.  Lunch at the Farmstead Restaurant in Berlin and maybe to Ken Miller Auto Museum.  
Details are yet to come. 
 
2016 Jamboree 

 Use 1994 tour to Auglaize Village on Saturday.  Checking if lunch can be provided there. 

 Discussed 2 cylinder club tours. 

 Drury Inn & Suites – Host hotel.  $109-King/Double Queen. $139-Suite. (per night) plus tax.  

 Jack setup the “Ohio Jamboree 2016” checking account. 

 Bob Hollister moved to pay Jamboree bills to date.  Gary Nau second.  Passed. 

 Ice Cream social on Friday – maybe Hancock Museum? 

 Auction Saturday night.  Ben Nolting has been asked to be auctioneer. 

 Checking for possible entertainment. 

 Sunday Brunch.  Check on possible sites. 
 
Joe Bell moved to donate $150 for use of Jack Putnam’s building as meeting place.  Gary Nau 
seconded.  Passed. 
 
 
The club’s website has a Member’s Vehicle page.  If you would like your car shown, send an 
electronic version of the picture to Gary Nau (naugary@yahoo.com) or bring the picture to the next 
meeting. 
 
Remember that this club is dependent on its membership to make it work.  Everyone is invited and 
encouraged to put forward your thoughts and ideas to make this the best Model T club in Ohio.   
 
Respectfully submitted, 

Gary Nau – Secretary 

Web site: http://www.nwo-modelt.org/ 
 
 
 

http://www.nwo-modelt.org/


One of my fall projects was fitting my Model T in the camper for my trip south.  This involved lowering 
the T’s roof 1 ½” and trimmed ¾” off the bed in the camper.  A few pictures of the final result. 
 

 
 



 
 

I am looking for articles from members of projects they are working on, places they have been with 
their car, stories about their car, or anything you think the other members might find interesting.  What 
you send me does not have to be print ready.  Just a simple e-mail telling the story or supplying the 
details (with or without pictures) and I’ll rewrite it into the newsletter format then send you a proof 
copy to read before it is published.  If you have anything that you feel I could use in the newsletter 
please email it to naugary@yahoo.com or bring what you have to the next meeting. 
 

 


